
From:   John Church   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   September 17, 2007

Subject:   FCC file # 0282-EX-ST-2007
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Yes, the FAA designed procedure for the TLS at Friedman Memorial Airport is an offset approach.

Regards,
John Church


